
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular no. : 17-124/D07 

22nd March, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on ordering the summer uniform 

As summer will arrive soon, it is the time for parents to prepare the summer 

uniforms for your children. Our school has arranged a school uniform supplier to come to 

our school . They will help with our P.1-6 students, measure and place their orders of 

summer uniforms. The details are shown as below. 

Date 27th March, 2018 (Tuesday). 

Time 10:00 a.m. to 1:00p.m. 

Venue Activity Room 

Parents can come to our school in person on the day for the purpose of placing 

orders of summer uniforms on behalf of your son(s) and/or daughter(s). You can also 

make your own arrangement to order the summer uniforms at any uniform stores, based 

on the samples we provide. Regarding the prices of our summer uniforms, you can read 

over the price list provided by our school uniform supplier. Please have the order form and 

reply slip filled out if you decide to place any orders. Our students will not be required to 

pay for their orders on the day, as the payment will be made upon the receipt of their 

summer uniforms. 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Discipline Master, Mr. 

Ho Hing Wing. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

__________________ 
Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-124/D07 < return to the class teachers > 

Circular on ordering the summer uniform 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I acknowledge receipt of the above circular regarding the ordering of the summer uniform.  

 

Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                  




